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Thank you to those families that took part in the Family Christmas Challenge.  It has been 
great reading the jokes, admiring the pictures and marvelling at the inventive snowmen and 
food creations.  The children are being given a chance to share the jokes in class or in 
assembly.  We are delighted that a fabulous £235.60 has been raised to support 
Makukhanye school, in Jeffries Bay, South Africa. 
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